
  

TRUMBULL COUNTY BOARD OF DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES 
 

Policy              Section  3.3 
 

ACCESSIBILITY 
 
 

It is the policy of the Trumbull County Board of Developmental Disabilities to eliminate 
all barriers whether architectural, procedural or attitudinal that may interfere with the 
delivery of services, transportation or access to any Board facility, program, activity or 
job opportunity.   
 
In all matters of access and opportunity, the Board adheres to and promotes a proactive 
stance that emphasizes an awareness and sensitivity to the needs and rights of people 
with disabilities.  It encourages dialogue, welcomes diversity and supports efforts to 
raise public awareness. 
 
In collaboration with the accessibility plan developed by leadership, each program and 
operational facility will represent best practice in meeting the diversity and accessibility 
expectations of individuals served and potential and current employees with disabilities. 
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